Guru Nanak Dev Engineering College, Ludhiana

Department of Computer Science and Engineering
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Dear Parents,

The Department of Computer Science and Engineering is organising a Parent-Teacher meeting
on 11.10.2024 (Friday). We will be discussing students’ achievements, as well as their academic
progress so far. We are also open to all queries and recommendations parents may have regarding
the education of their ward.

You are cordially invited to attend this meeting as per following schedule:

S.No. | Year/ Section Time Slot Venue
b I OeSE-Reation A pE | MR AMIE 1230FM SL-ITI Lab
% | D2CSE- Section B et il Vo SL-IT Lab
. 10:30 AM to 12:30 PM % Tidh
. 10:30 AM to 12:30 PM -

You are requested to reach as per the schedule to attend this meeting.
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